
 

New school app 

We are delighted to announce the launch of our new school app. Please look out for the link to download this, 

instructions are at the bottom or this newsletter. Through the app you will be able to keep up to date with what 

your child needs for school and important information, give permission for trips, and book places for After 

school clubs. We know there are teething problems with the app, please email the office if you are having any 

problems 

 

After School Clubs 

We have recently received guidance from Liverpool City Council regarding measures we may have to take due to 

rises of COVID cases in Liverpool. Following our meeting, we have had to postpone the starting of our After 

School clubs until Monday 24th January. This is to give us time to arrange them, particularly if we have to put 

some COVID restrictions in place, due to the rising numbers. We will let you know next week what the clubs will 

be, and how to book places for the children. We hope you will be able to book through our app. 

 

COVID - Changes to the self-isolation period for those who test positive for COVID-19. 

From Monday 17 January, people who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the option to reduce their 

isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a lateral flow device (LFD) test on both day 5 

and day 6 and they do not have a temperature.  

For example, if they test negative on the morning of day 5 and the morning of day 6, they can return to 

their education or childcare setting immediately on day 6. The first test must be taken no earlier than day 

5 of the self-isolation period, and the second must be taken the following day. All test results should be 

reported to NHS Test and Trace. If the result of either of their tests is positive, they should continue to 

self-isolate until they get negative results from two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have 

completed 10 full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest.  

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a temperature will need to 

complete the full 10-day period of self-isolation. 

 
Safeguarding: - Talking to your child about online sexual harassment:  A guide for parents 

The Children’s Commissioner for England has published a guide for parents and carers to have discussions with 

their children about online sexual harassment. The guide, which is in part built upon the experiences and voices 

of young people, provides adults with practical advice on how to navigate discussions with their own children. 

The guidance can be found at: 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/report/talking-to-your-child-about-online-sexual-harassment-a-

guide-for-parents/ 

 

PE TIMETABLE 

CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Wednesday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y5 – Monday & Wednesday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 
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